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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Mike Zyzda

7740 s huron place

denver, CO 80120

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

Recreation within Deschutes and Willamette National Forests' Wilderness areas has a positive impact on local

Oregon communities. Many citizens choose to reside in places like Bend for the accompanying quality of life and

the health benefits of outdoor recreation, including climbing, hiking, backcountry skiing, trail running, and other

human-powered Wilderness-based activities. I agree with the new quota based system if it is lenient enough to

allow climbing with restriction of the wear and waist that it noted in the area. The Forest Service should

implement other management tools along with implementing limited-entry day-use permits.

 

 

Sincerely,

Mike Zyzda

 


